
      
 

 

 

 

Second Avenue Subway Project: 
96th Street Station 

Notice of Extended Work Hours 
Beginning on Monday, October 4th and 

continuing until Monday, October 18th, the 
Second Avenue Subway Contractor, Cruz/Tully 
Joint Venture will extend their hours of work to 

12:00AM (No work on Sundays) 
 

Work between 96
th

 and 97
th

 Street:  

 

This 2 hour extension is necessary to complete important interior 

and exterior building remediation work at 1873 2
nd

 Avenue.  

 

Cruz/Tully Joint Venture has obtained all required permits from 

the Department of Buildings and the Department of 

Transportation.  Permits will be posted at the work site. 

 

Note - work hour extension is limited to the west side of Second 

Avenue, between 96
th

 Street and 97
th

 Street only. 
 

If you have additional questions, please contact Mrs. Claudia 

Wilson at (212) 792-9716 


